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COLLEGE OF MICRONESIA-FSM
P.O Box 159, Kolonia, Pohnpei, FM 96941
Federated States of Micronesia
Council of Chairs 
                  Phone: (691) 320-2480                   Ext. 224                           Fax: (691)320-2479

May 9th, 2012

TO: Dr Joseph M. Daisy, President COM-FSM
FROM: Council of Chairs
THRU: NA
SUBJECT: Recommendations on self governance
The Council of Chairs met on 8th May 2012 and discussed recommendations regarding self governance. The following lists those recommendations.

1) Student Body Association (SBA) at National Campus needs completely re-structuring to improve representation and cultural diversity. SBA at other campuses needs to amplify its role in participatory governance. 

2) Presidents of the student organizations (YSO, KSO, PSO, CSO, etc.) form a new standing committee called the Student Organization Council (SOC) and the chair of this committee becomes a member of the Council of Chairs.

3) Each standing committee should develop and implement strategies to increase student participation. These strategies should be incorporated into the committee’s terms of reference.

4) Establishment of an Executive Council that includes Council of Chairs, Cabinet, Faculty/Staff Senate, President (see schematic).

5) Standing committees need to discuss length of membership, committee size, choice of committee, changing committees and issues associated with non-attendance.
Your sincerely

Christopher Ross Perkins (Chair of Council of Chairs)

Cc: 
Council of Chairs (COC)


Frankie Harris (ALO)


Ringlen Ringlen (VPSS)


President of SBA
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